Mid-Valley Genealogical Society

January 8, 1983

The meeting of the Mid-Valley Genealogical Society was called to order by our in-coming president, Maj. Eugene Beard.

The treasurer reported that we have a balance in the general fund of \$445.31 and a Petty cash balance of \$20.00.

The new officers for \$983 were duly installed and begin their year of office. Thanks were given to Nominating Committee chairman, Edna Wiese, and her committee members.

Our program was given by Mildred Hawkins, a member of our group, who spoke to us on research she had done in Norway. There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Sincerely,

martha M. marsh

Martha M. Marsh, Secretary